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Lions Kidsight 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The Lions Club wishes to inform you that we will be providing vision screening at _____________________ on 
the following date ________________________. 

 

Members of our Lions Club have been trained in the use of the SPOT Vision Screener and we can screen 
children, with our main target being kindergarten and grade 1. 

 

The vision screener we use is capable of screening for Myopia (near-sightedness), Hyperopia (far-sightedness) 
and Anisocoria (pupil size deviation). In addition, Astigmatism (blurred vision), Anisometropia (unequal 
refractive power) and Strabismus (eye misalignment) which can result in Amblyopia (lazy-eye), The individual 
screening takes just a few seconds and is performed from a distance of about three feet. There is no physical 
contact with the child and no eye drops are administered.  

All volunteers and children will be wearing face masks during this process. 

We will provide a print-out of the results for each child who should receive follow up care from an eye care 
professional. To have your child participate in this screening you will need to fill out and sign the Parental 
Consent Form included with this letter. 

 

It is important to understand that it is only a screening and does not constitute an examination or diagnosis of 
vision problems. 

 

This service is offered free of charge by the Lions Club under the MD5M Lions Kidsight vision screening 
program. If you have any questions, please feel free to call your child’s school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Student Services Director and Kidsight Volunteers 
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